
Copy for Mr. W.G-. MacDougall

2nd December 1935.

Mr. N.B. Corey, 
Hatley,
Que.

Dear Sir:

At the request of the Principal to whom Mr. MacDougall of Lennox- 
rllle has written concerning your son, I am sending you a General Announce­
ment which contains details of our entrance requirements, fees, expenses, 
eto• And which will, I hope, give you most of the Information you desire.

You will see that the Medical course Is one of at least eight years 
from Junior Matriculation, the first three of these eight years being spent 
in the faculty of Arts and Science.

A list of entrance scholarships is given on pages 46 to 51. In 
addition to these there are certain new scholarships and bursaries, hut there 
is a possibility that the regulations may be considerably changed before the 
next awards are made, so that If your son is in his final .ear, I would re­
commend him to write to this office next February or March for further in­
formation concerning scholarships, bursaries and loans.

The University has a student loan fund but it has, in the ;>ast, 
normally made loans only to students In upper years, and the maximum amount 
loaned In any year has been the full tuition fee.

As you will see the total cost for a medical education Is high so 
that I hope your son will be able to complete it without borrowing more than 
a small fraction of his expenses. I should be pleased to give you any fur­
ther Information you may desire, or to see you if you are In Montreal. I 
am sending a copy of this letter to Mr. MacDougall.

Yours faithfully,

X & '
T. H. Matthews,
Registrar.


